

HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Executive Headteacher: Mary Collins
Head of School: Catherine Mahony
Assistant Headteacher: Jon Foster

Executive School Business Manager: Loretta Reynolds

Culverley Road, Catford, London SE6 2LD Telephone: 020 8698 2675

Email: info@holycross.lewisham.sch.uk
Website: www.holycross.lewisham.sch.uk

1 March 2024

Dear Parents & Carers

On Tuesday 26 March Year 4 are going on a fabulous trip to The Cutty Sark.

The children will leave school at 9:00am and will walk to Catford where they will catch the 199 bus to Greenwich. They have a guided session booked from 10.15am to 11.45am where they will be learning about Global Trade. During the session they will also explore the different parts of the ship.

After lunch they will walk over to the Maritime Museum for a self guided tour.

They will leave Greenwich around 2pm to be back for the end of the day.

Children need to wear full school uniform and bring a coat. They will also need a packed lunch in a rucksack that they will carry for the day. If you would like school to provide a packed lunch instead of preparing one yourself please let us know via ParentPay before Tuesday 19 March.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5 for this lovely trip which is payable on ParentPay.

We need a few volunteers to assist us. If you can help please indicate in the appropriate place on ParentPay by stating YES or No and we will let you know if you are needed.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Mahony

Head of School

